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Executive Summary 
 
An update on arrangements for electricity connection and supply to street lighting in 
Lancashire.  
 
The Committee was due to receive an update report from Electricity North West on 
Street Lighting. However, in light of changes to the provision of street lighting in 
Lancashire, the Chair has agreed that this item be presented under urgent business. 
 
Recommendation  
 
That the committee note the report. 
 

 
Background and Advice  
 
In February 2011, the committee received a presentation form United Utilities and 
Electricity North West. Amongst the issues discussed was street lighting, and the 
role of external organisations in supporting the work of the County council in this 
area.  
 
Members will be provided with an update on the current arrangements for those 
issues relating to electricity connection and supply. 
 
Consultations 
 
N/A 
 
Implications:  
 
This item has the following implications, as indicated: 
 
Risk management 
 
There are no significant risk management implications. 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
Financial, Legal, Equality and Diversity, Human Rights, Crime and Disorder, 
Personnel, Property Asset Management, Procurement, Traffic Management, 
CIA (policies and strategies only): 
 
N/A 
 
Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985 
List of Background Papers 
 
Paper Date Contact/Directorate/Tel 
 
N/A 
 

  

Reason for inclusion in Part II, if appropriate 
 
N/A 
 


